
ALEA Accepting Award Nominations and Scholarship Applications

Friday, February 06, 2015

ALEA is now accepting awards nominations and scholarship applications for 2015. The 
submission deadline is May 1st. The scholarships recipients and award winners will be 
announced during ALEA EXPO 2015 in Houston, TX. The scholarships will be 
presented during the General Membership Meeting on Thursday, July 16th. The 
awards will be presented during the Awards Reception on Friday, July 17th. For full 
details, visithttps://www.alea.org/areas/awards/.
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